
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/8/2017 8:53:20 AM
Subject: Re: RLGA Conference

​Me and Lily, and nothing needed. They're supposed to have it all.


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 2, 2017 10:01 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Lily Cogdill; Hayden Grooms
 
Subject: RLGA Conference 
 
Danny, who from staff is attending this conference and what needs to be prepared by staff, if anything?
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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